
  

 

 

MARKET RELEASE 
 

  29 May 2015  
Singapore Telecommunications Limited 

 

SUSPENSION FROM OFFICIAL QUOTATION 

 
 

The securities of Singapore Telecommunications Limited (the “Company”) will be 
suspended from quotation at the close of trading today, Friday 29 May 2015, at the 
request of the Company in accordance with listing rule 17.2 and the timetable outlined 
within the Company’s CDI circular to CDI Holders dated 28 April 2015 and subsequent 
announcement dated 25 May 2015.  
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